
IMPORTANT CYBER SECURITY NOTICE 

A large number of Ransomware / Virus attacks are being reported across the 

world. LPSC officials are requested to ensure the following. 

a. USBs should be scanned & cleaned using Antivirus OR formatted before connecting to a PC 

 
b. Laptops should be protected by properly scanning with Antivirus. The Operating System 

and the Antivirus installed in the laptops should be updated with latest patches/virus 

signatures. 

 
c. Do NOT open unsolicited / suspicious e-Mails. Do NOT download suspicious e-Mail 

attachments. In case you receive such e-Mails, kindly report it to Computer team 

d. Carry out ‘Complete scan’ of your computer using Antivirus 
  

In case any assistance is required, please contact Computer team in office. 

 


